HealthPartners moves to a single payer ID in 2023
PAYER ID 94267

When submitting claims, remittance advices and eligibility data electronically, the most important piece of information is
the payer ID. Utilizing the correct payer ID reduces the likelihood of encountering rejections or denials.

HealthPartners, located in Bloomington MN, is pleased to announce that HealthPartners Approved Clearinghouses will
support a single payer ID (94267) for all Hospital, Medical, Dental, Claim Status and Eligibility transactions by July 1%, You
may not see your clearinghouse listed under our Approved Clearinghouses, however your vendor or clearinghouse most
likely connects to them without your knowledge.

HealthPartners has worked closely with its approved clearinghouses to establish a single payer ID 94267 for our

providers. Communication from our clearinghouses to impacted customers began in March to prepare for this change. You
or your vendor should have received this communication and may already have taken appropriate steps to accommodate
the new payer ID.

HealthPartners approved clearinghouses will begin implementing the new payer ID as follows:

m e Availity (Claims, Remits, Eligibility) 23 e DentalXChange (Claims, Remits)

S| e Availity Healthia Exchange (Eligibility only) E, e PNT Data (Claims, Remits, Eligibility)
= | e Change Healthcare (Medical and Dental Claims, o

% Remits, Eligibility) =

2| . MedData Health/FinThrive — {Eligibility only) =

e HealthEC/MnEconnect (Claims, Remits, Eligibility)

e Health Fiscal Management Inc./HFMI (Eligibility
only)

e Smart Data Solutions (Claims, Remits, Eligibility)

WHAT TO EXPECT

e  Payer ID 94267 will display on HealthPartners member ID cards after July 2023, as groups renew their contracts. All
member cards will reflect the new payer D by January 2024.

e Any claims that are currently submitted electronically will continue to route to HealthPartners and will NOT require
reenrollment.

e Any new enrollments will need to be enrolled with payer ID 94267 as of July 1st.

ACTION RECOMIMENDED

Please note the change to HealthPartners single payer ID and update your system and procedures to utilize payer ID 94267
for all EDI transactions.

v

For assistance, please contact your practice management system vendor or clearinghouse directly to ensure that
appropriate steps are taken to avoid disruption and payment delays. If you have additional questions, please contact
ProviderEDISupport@healthpartners.com.
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